
Mid Wisconsin ATV Trailblazers 
August 14 2023 meeting 

 
 

Meeting was called to order 
 
Secretary report was given and accepted. 
 
Treasurer report was given and accepted. 
 
Elections were held – results as follows: 
 
President - Dean Manecke 
Treasurer – Paula Denfeld 
Directors – Peggy Weiland, Mike Strasser, Ben Manecke 
 
We haven’t received the renewal for WATVA yet.  Dean is going to call again.  Last time he called they 
said everything was delayed because a different person was taking over.  
 
Got the ok to put a new culvert on the trail behind the ball diamond in Fenwood.  
 
Leon opened up the trail from Edgar to Aspen.  Need to clean it up and take down a few more trees.  
 
Will be getting some loads of gravel at Burma trail which will be spread on the fall work day. 
 
Fall work day at Burma trail was set for Saturday October 7th (rain date Sunday Oct. 8th) 8:00 at the 
Burma Road entrance.  Club will provide drinks and lunch. 
 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
Remember to get your dues in if you have not already paid. 
 
 
Next meeting will be September 11th, 7:00 at Fenwood Village Hall 


